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CHATTY CAFÉ WILL RE-OPEN ON MONDAY 3rd FEBRUARY 2025 

AT 10.00am 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our 
Cookbook is 
now 
available! 

Our cookbook is now 
available to purchase at 
the low price of $5.00.  
 
Thank you to those who 
contributed their recipes, 
please come and collect 
your free copy from the 
Centre during our office 
hours. 
 
Office hours: 
Monday – Thursday 
9.00am to 4.00pm 

 

 



 

TRISTAN’S TECH TIPS 
Thunderbird – An opinion article 

Until recently I just used the email program that came with my 

PC. It sent and received emails and I was happy with it. Then 

Microsoft removed the email client and added “New” Outlook 

for the free version. It wasn’t as good as the old one but I used 

it anyway because it worked. But slowly it started to work less 

and less and towards the end it was constantly telling me 

there was a problem with my account or telling me I wasn’t 

logged in then relogging in, multiple times a day.  (It is to be 

noted that the full version of Outlook still works fine which is 

distinct from the free version). 

So, I dumped them. If they fix their issues maybe I’ll use them 

again, but I will probably just stick with the alternative I 

downloaded: Thunderbird. 

Thunderbird is a free open-source email client. Open source 

basically means the “source code” or inner workings/lines of 

code for the program is available for anyone to look at and 

even give out or modify. It is owned by the “Mozilla” 

corporation who made the popular Internet browser 

“Firefox”. 

It looks a bit different to what I’m used to but I got used to it 

quickly. I logged in with my email addresses and I could 

choose to just let it use its own default settings or completely 

customise every setting (I recommend default). It instantly 

started downloading my emails. I was impressed with how 

quickly everything works with it too. My old email client just 

took a while to start working and emails could take a little bit 

of time to arrive, but this was just quick. 

While a little cumbersome to do so, I could also customise 

how it looks visually too, like the colours, font size and some 

visual features. And it was very easy to switch between email 

addresses once again very quickly and without the lag or 

slowdown I have been experiencing with the Microsoft client. 

It has a calendar feature built in that is supposed to rival 

Outlook, but I have to be honest, I haven’t used it. 

So overall, if you are getting frustrated with your current email 

client, after using it I can recommend giving “Thunderbird” a 

try. 

 

 

Leopold Garden Club 

 
 
 
Welcome to 2025 - another magic 
year in the garden.  You are very 
welcome to come along to the garden 
club’s next meeting and meet the 
wizard!  Enjoy the company of fellow 
enthusiasts in the magical wonders of 
gardening. 
 
This year we plan to have the first 
meeting to discuss what people want 
to converse about and include, in 
their joy of gardening for the year. 
 
We will continue to encourage plants 
to be brought and given out and this 
will occur at our first meeting 
because I have some wonderous 
plants to give away! 
 
Bring your enthusiastic self along on 
the third Monday of the month and 
enjoy the camaraderie of like-minded 
garden aficionados. 
 
Cost: $5.00 which includes a cuppa 
and biscuit.  
 
 

Dimitrij Betz 
Garden Club Co-ordinator 
 

Next Meeting:  
20th January 2025 at 1.00pm 
 

 

 

     


